Monthly Newsletter
September 2024

‘Learning and growing hand in hand together, following the

Jootsteps of Jesus.’
Croeso Nal

A very warm welcome to owr pupils and families for another exciting
year. We hope yow had an enjoyable and healthy summer break.

We would like to- welcome new pupils starting with, us in various year
groups across the school and Mrs Morgan (owr new admin) and Miss
Requena (1:1 support assistant).

Monday 2" Septemher - INSET Day,

Tuesday 3™ Septemher - Children retwn to school.
Friday, 13* Septemher — INSET Day,

Monday 16* Septemher — Meet the Teacher evenings.
Wednesday 13* Septemher - SPECTRUM working with year 1 and 2 and
year 5 and 6.

Thursday 14* Septemher - SPECTRUM working with year 1 and 2 and,
year 5 and 6.

Wednesday 18* Septemher - God and the Big Bang workshop with
Dosharth Sycamore and Oak.

Tuesday 1 Octoher — 2B Enterprise working with Dosharth Sycamore.
Friday 4% Octoher - Feast Day of St. Francis. Pets’ Assemhbly - time to
Monday 21 Octoher - Parent Evening Week. Appointments will be sent
Friday 25" Octoher - Last day of half term

Monday 28* Octoher - Half Term

Monday 4* Novemher — INSET

Wednesday 11* Decemher - Infant afternoon and evening Christmas
Thursday 12* Decemher - KS2 afternoon and evening Christmas play,
performances.
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Little Acorns
Stan - 5 oed
Emher- 5 oed
Lili - 6 oed

Dosharth Willow
Jake - 6 oed
Alfie - 6 oed

Morgan - 7 oed
Florrie — 7 oed
Becky - 7 oed
Mia - 7 oed

Dosharth Sycamore

Josiah - 8 oed
Rosie W - 8 oed

Dosharth Oak
Zoey - 10 oed




Onsite Parking
A polite reminder that when parking on the school site, cars need to be reversed

Cars that park on our school playground at the end of the day must remain stationary,
until the gates have reopened.
Once the gates have heen opened, we kindly ask that yow leave promptly as the gates
will be closed again and the site will be used for extro curricular activities.

Uniform
Preloved uniform is avuilable from outside Dosharth Little Acorns for yow to utilise.

Older pupils are required to bring in their PE kits on the days stated in their class
newsletter. Children who forget their PE kits will be provided with appropriate
clothing for lost property so that they can take part in the lessons. PE is a statutory
Request

If you have any preloved trainers that yow are able to- donate, we would bhe

extremely, grateful.
Diolch

Ahsences

Please report and ahsence or illness by calling the office and speaking to Mrs
Morgan or by sending Mrs Morgan a message on Class Dajo. Please avoid sending
class teachers a message on Dagjo to report an ahsence as they may not abwuys get
the opportunity to check in time to complete the register. Diolch.

e o e Owr Right of the Month

Lord Jesus,

Youw shed light on yowr disciples, on the
path to the Cross. Lead us on that same
the one who has the words of eternal life,
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